
August 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Thomas H. Foregger 

14 Dorset Road 

Berkeley Heights, NJ 07922 

 

Dear Dr. Foregger: 

 

This is in response to your letter of August 12, 1996 to Chairman Tunheim regarding the work of 

Professor Guinn for the House Select Committee on Assassinations.  Chairman Tunheim asked me 

to respond to your letter. 

 

As you know from our conversations, the Board and staff are aware of your interest in the work of 

Professor Guinn.  Additional work is continuing on this matter.  The Review Board has received 

thousands of suggestions, leads and requests.  We are attempting to process them as effectively as 

possible.  With a budget for only a small staff, there are many different projects related to the pursuit 

of assassination records that are ongoing, all at the same time.  As you are aware, although you first 

wrote to Chairman Tunheim in December 1993, the Board was not sworn in until April 1994, did not 

have any staff besides the Executive Director until October 1994, and was not fully staffed until early 

1995. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board.  We will advise you when 

there is information to share on this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director 


